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Natalie Draper

From: Natalie Draper
Sent: Tuesday, September 28, 2021 1:59 PM
Subject: Following up

All, 
 
Cynthia wanted you to know that she replied with the following message, and that we are hoping to stay in 
communication with the group so that we can get any misunderstandings cleared up.  

Cecilia, 

It sounds like you took my comments at the meeting earlier this month to be the view of the entire ACC, but that is 
definitely not the case.  I was speaking only for myself. (You refer to me as the "leadership," but honestly I'm just the 
person who runs the meetings because someone has to do it!)  

I know for a fact that some of the ACC members at that meeting see things differently from me, and I've also talked to 
some members who told me they were still thinking things over and forming their opinions. Plus, three members were 
not there, so their views were not expressed.  When you consider all of that, I hope you see that no majority view has 
yet been expressed, or, perhaps, even formed.  

Our work moves pretty slowly, since we are volunteers who meet only once a month (and occasionally fail to make 
quorum!), so I expect that you are probably getting tired of waiting.  I assure you, however, that we will eventually work 
through this and that the end result is not yet known.   

 Also, I would be happy to talk to you live about this if you'd like to plan a meeting or a phone call.   

 -- Cynthia  

Thanks, 
 
Natalie Draper 
Library Director 
Northfield Public Library 
210 Washington Street 
Northfield, MN 55057 
507-645-1801 

 
[she, her, hers] 
 
 


